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Approval of Agreement with San Miguel Corporate Internship 

 

Synopsis 

 

The Board of Directors is requested to approve the agreement with the San Miguel Corporate 

Internship. 

 

Report 

 

In 2007, the District began a relationship with the San Miguel Corporate Internship.  The 

program has students from San Miguel High School work one or two days a week at a business 

in order to gain work experience while gaining their degree.  The District has utilized the 

program by having two students rotate working for the District two to three days a week.  The 

District benefits from having additional assistance during the school year for a nominal cost and 

the student is able to gain real-life work experience.  Participating in the program was especially 

beneficial this year with two very sharp students assisting in customer service.    

 

Recommendation 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the agreement with the San Miguel 

Corporate Internship at a cost of $10,400.  The budget includes monies for this program.   

 

Suggested Motion 

 

I move to approve the agreement with San Miguel Corporate Internship at a cost not-to-exceed 

$10,400. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Mark R. Stratton, P.E. 

General Manager 


